
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

1/21/2021 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the Farwell ISD 

Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Ryan Williams, Jason Schilling, Ashley Nichols, Joe Jaime, Vince 

Smith, Eric McElroy, and Brandon Foster. 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm with prayer by Ashley Nichols, followed by the pledge. 

Farwell ISD TAPR report for the 19-20 school year was presented. 

Randal Fields presented the audit report for the 19-20 school year. 

Motion made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Eric McElroy to approve the audit report as 

presented.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Brandon Foster and seconded by Ashely Nichols, to approve the consent 

agenda.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Principal report was given and the new enrollment for the school district is at 551. 

Motion made by Vance Smith and seconded by Joe Jaime, to approve HB3 board goals for the 

current year.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Eric McElroy and seconded by Ryan Williams to approve the TAPR report for 

the 19-20 school year.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Superintendent report on Construction.  Still expecting to be done by spring break.  There is a 

need for a new bus.   

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Eric McElroy to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 

passed all in favor. 

 

 

 


